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Science Museum Visit – Wednesday 4th May 
 

Please remember pupils need to arrive at school by 8:15am ready for a prompt departure at 8:25am.  

The trip will return at approximately 5:00pm where pupils will need collecting from the school site.  
 

Pupils who have not ordered a ‘Deli Bag’ will need to bring a packed lunch and refreshments with them. 
 

Pupils may bring a small amount of money to spend in the gift shop should they wish to, but they will 

be responsible for this. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Pupil Lanyards and Pin Badges 
 

Should your child lose their lanyard and badge, their second one will be issued free of charge but after 

that there will be a charge of £3 which will be added to ParentPay. 
 

If a pupil wishes to replace a lost pin badge, they are £1 each, again chargeable through ParentPay. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


